
Important Dates to 
Remember—Spring 
Term  

Thursday 21 July—INSET Day—
children not in school 

 

Monday 5th and Tuesday 6th 
September—INSET Days—children 
not in school 

Wednesday  7th September—all 
children return to school 

 

Thursday 8th September—
Redwood Class Swimming 

 

 

 

 

 

Further dates to follow 

 

 

 

 

Donation from the PTA 
The PTA had very kindly made a donation to our school for the amazing sum of £1900 which we intend 
to use for new books.  We would like to extend our huge thanks for their tireless hard work fundraising 
for all three settings on the school site.  We have exciting plans for the future which will be shared at a 
later date. 
 
Year 6 Bowling Trip—Monday 18th July 
Year 6 had a great day out at TenPin Gloucester on Monday.  We hope everyone enjoyed this fun 
experience.  We would like to thank the children for their excellent behaviour which reflects so well 
upon the school. 
  

‘CAMTASTIC FESTIVAL’ —Tuesday 19th July and Y6 Leavers after school event 
The children and staff had a fantastic time yesterday with a huge water fight and water based activities 
to keep cool in the morning, followed by the ‘Camtastic Festival’ during the afternoon.  What a brilliant 
sight it was to see everyone dressed in their festival clothes.  Thank you to everyone who came to 
support this event! 
 
The Y6’s took on staff  and parents in a Scatter Ball match after school which was enjoyed by all.  Thank 
you to parents for providing a lovely array of picnic food for the children to enjoy. 
 
Y6 Leavers’ Assembly—Wednesday 20th July  
We held a celebration assembly for our Y6 leavers this morning, when it was sad to say goodbye but 
we know the children are ready for their next step in life and wish them well in their new schools in 
September. 
 
We also said goodbye to some staff members, who are leaving the school to take on new challenges 
and we would like to send our best wishes to Mrs Palin, who is taking up a Headteacher’s post at a 
school in Gloucester; Mrs Boxall who is also leaving for a new post at another school; and Mrs Lloyd 
and Mrs Ash who are both retiring.  We wish them all well for the future. 
 
New Staff Member  
Congratulations and a warm welcome to Mrs Kingston as the new part time office administrator for the 
school.  Mrs Kingston will  start her new position in September.  
 
Redwood Class Swimming 
Redwood class start swimming lessons on Thursday 8th September.  A letter has been sent home with 
the children.  Please could permission slips be returned to school on Wednesday 7th September, if you 
have not already done so. 
 
School Dinner Money 
Please ensure your EPay accounts for school dinners are paid up to date. 
 
School Finishing Time—End of Term  
School breaks up for the summer holidays on Wednesday 20th July at 2.15pm 

 
WE HOPE YOU ALL HAVE A SUPER SUMMER BREAK AND LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU 
ALL BACK ON WEDNESDAY 7TH SEPTEMBER.    
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